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 Pred-it 

INDUSTRIES

 DOG REPELLENT 

reduces risk of attack from dogs

 PRESSURIZED SPRAY 

DOMESTIC

REG. NO.  23690 P.C.P. Act 

GUARANTEE: 

Oleoresin Capsicum 5% (.5% Capsaicin) 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

READ THE LABEL AND BACKER CARD BEFORE USING

 CAUTION

IRRITANT 

EXPLOSIVE

 22g

Pred-it Industries 
Toronto, Ont. 

M5G 1Z8 
1-800-993-0538

NOTE:  This product is for use against aggressive dogs only.  

DIRECTIONS:  Twist nozzle to on position before entering area
where dogs may be encountered.  If a dog threatens depress
nozzle.  Spray a short burst into the face and eyes of attacking
dog to prevent dog bite.  Direct contact is required.  The
extreme irritation will repel and subdue dog.  The effective
range of the product is up to 3.5 metres (11 feet).  Accuracy is



improved at closer range.  Turn nozzle to lock position when not
in use.  

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Capsicum sprays
have proven effective in repelling dogs approaching closely.  Use
only as a last resort.  Severe irritation to eyes, nose and skin
can occur.  Use outside only.  Persons with respiratory problems
or wearing contact lenses should not use this product.  When
travelling, DO NOT STORE IN PASSENGER COMPARTMENT.  Contact air
carriers for regulations concerning air transport.  Contents
under pressure.  Do not place in hot water, near radiators,
stoves or other sources of heat.  Be careful not to puncture
canister and do not expose to temperatures above 48'C (118'F). 
DO NOT INCINERATE.  

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  If contact occurs with skin, nose or
eyes, flush repeatedly with cold water.  Symptoms usually do not
persist for more than 1 hour, otherwise obtain medical help
immediately.  Medical attention may be required if inhaled. 
Medical emergency phone:  1-800-993-0538 and refer to OLEORESIN
CAPSICUM.  

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in household garbage.
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Pred-it Industries 
Toronto, Ont. 

M5G 1Z8 
1-800-993-0538

DIRECTIONS:  Twist nozzle to on position before entering area
where dogs may be encountered.  If a dog threatens depress
nozzle.  Spray a short burst into the face and eyes of attacking
dog to prevent dog bite.  

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Severe
irritation to eyes, nose and skin can occur.  Use outside only. 
Persons with respiratory problems or wearing contact lenses
should not use this product.  Contents under pressure.  Do not
place in hot water, near radiators, stoves or other sources of
heat.  Be careful not to puncture canister and do not expose to
temperatures above 48'C (118'F).  DO NOT INCINERATE.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


